
Small, Minority and Women Owned Businesses

OPEN HOUSE/KICK OFF
October 6 from 9-10:30 am

The Edington Center, 133 Livingston Street

The City of Asheville is currently planning to facilitate a supportive 
business group. The goal of the project is to provide support, 
resources and networking opportunities to small, minority and 

women owned businesses in our area. 

Please join us for an Open House/Kick off to learn about the group.

Your input and feedback are needed as this group forms. There will 
be an informal presentation, so please attend. RSVP preferred.

For additional information or to RSVP, please contact Brenda Mills 
at bmills@ashevillenc.gov or by calling 828.259.8050. 
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